
Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
As a third generation farmer/Rancher, I am appalled at the consistent abuse, and amendments to 
SB1530.  This bill will cost my farm thousands of dollars for what.  So the State can have more money to 
squander.  This bill needs to be killed and buried, before it bankrupts the timber, farming, and ranching 
communities throughout the state.  This bill is not about saving the planet, only about the money and 
power. 
 
NO ON SB 1530 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lucien Gunderman 
18155 NW Baker Creek Rd 
McMinnville, OR 97128 
julu1@frontier.com 
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